Press release for Community Learning Disability Nursing Team
Week commencing 19th June is Learning Disability Awareness Week

This is a national event to promote greater awareness of the health and social care needs of people with a learning disability.

Many National Charities hold events during this week to raise the profile and rights of people with Learning Disabilities and complete fundraising.  E.g. Mencap

One of the roles of specialist community learning disability nurses is to promote and facilitate access to healthcare for our client group.  The Government whitepaper: Improving Access to Healthcare for people with a learning disability clearly identified that people with a learning disability have greater health needs than the rest of the population, are more likely to experience chronic health conditions such as epilepsy, diabetes and physical and sensory disabilities.  In addition there is a low uptake of health screening; including breast and cervical screening programmes.  
As a team, the community learning disability nurses in Hyndburn and Ribble Valley usually run several small events over the year, focusing on healthy lifestyles.  This year we are facilitating a full day event to coincide with Learning Disability Awareness week.

The event will be held at Accrington Town Hall, on Thursday 22nd June.  Local people with a learning disability will be attending the event to put on a small drama presentation about accessing healthcare, at the beginning of the morning and afternoon session

In general the event will encompass health promotion information, identify the support community nurses provide as well as information about wider community services.  Stands include:


Epilepsy Awareness


Diabetes Awareness


Oral Hygiene


Social Workers


Carers Support


PALS service

The event is aimed at local people with a learning disability, their parents, carers, family and friends.  The event will be of particular relevance to any young people with a disability who are coming up to school leaving age and want to find out more about local adult services.  
